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Annual Art Contest for the 2018 Scholarship Luncheon Journal Cover 
 
Please help us reach your 2018 graduating Seniors by distributing the enclosed flyer in your school, 

publishing it in your school and PTA newsletters, as well as posting it on the College Office, Parent 

Coordinator and school bulletin boards. 
 
The contest guidelines are as follows: 

 
1. The contest is open to ALL students graduating in 2018; it is NOT limited to art students. 

2. The theme, “What power is within you”, must be expressed in the artwork and follow the criteria 

indicated on the flyer. 

3. Entries must be Color on white paper, no larger than 8 ½” x 11“, suitable for the cover of 

the Scholarship Luncheon Journal. 
4. Excessive shading, pointillism, complicated figures and light entries do not reproduce well and 

should be avoided. 
5. All entries must be original artwork.  No photocopies of original artwork or computer generated 

artwork will be accepted. Religious symbols must not be included in the artwork and will NOT 
be accepted. 

6. All entries must be labeled on the back with the student’s name, school, grade, homeroom, 

home address and telephone number.  No names should appear on the front of the artwork. 
7. Any submissions that do not follow directions will be disqualified. 
8. All entries must be submitted to the College Office, Parent Coordinator, or School Designee by 

February 27, 2018. 

9. Art Contest recipient must be present to accept the award on Tuesday, June 5, 2018 at the 

Scholarship Luncheon, held at the Hilton Garden Inn, 1100 South Avenue, Staten Island, NY. 
 

The PTA President will pick up the submitted artwork by March 9th from the College Office, Parent 

Coordinator or School Designee. The PTA President will deliver the artwork to the Staten Island 

Federation of PTAs’ Scholarship Committee by Wednesday, March 14th.    
 

Federation Executive Board members will judge the entries.  The winning entry will be selected on the 

basis of artistic quality, originality within the confines of the theme, and the ease that the artwork can be 

reproduced. 
 

Any questions, please call The Scholarship Committee at 718-356-3247 or e-mail us at 
FederationScholarship@gmail.com. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation.  

 
The Scholarship Committee 

 
Cc: Principal, Art Director or AP, College Advisor, Transition Coordinator, PTA President, Parent 

Coordinator 

 

715 Ocean Terrace, Rm. 118 

Staten Island, NY 10301 

(718) 356-3247   

Email: FederationScholarship@gmail.com 

Website: www.SIFPTA.com  
 


